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Hello UAF! Welcome to your monthly Staff Council update!  
______________________________________________________ 

UAF Safety Minute!   



EDIR Online Directory Discontinued  
Effective February 2, 2018, EDIR has been discontinued. 
The new UA directory is  people.alaska.edu. This directory  
pulls your information from UAOnline. S taff should login 
to UAOnline and verify that  their directory information is 
accurate.  

 
Housing at UAF 
Residence Life is looking to promote themselves , and is 
going to take an aggressive role in recruiting students  to 
stay in the halls. I f your department is holding a student-
oriented event, consider  inviting  housing. Residence Life 
would like to take every opportunity they can to speak 
with students about housing , and would appreciate an 
invitation to events at which the y can directly interact 
with students.  
 
Notes from January Leadership Workshop



Always feel free to contact your Staff Council Representative 
to have an item or issue  brought forward for discussion.   
 
The members of Staff Council are the voice for non- represented 
staff across the UAF community. Staff Council acts as a change 
agent and brings concerns and issues up for consideration. 

https://banner.alaska.edu/forms/frmservlet?config=seam&otherParams=IAMTICKET=33EF4A133FE008AF9C681482F11353EDhttps://www.uaf.edu/uafgov/staff-council/representatives/
https://www.uaf.edu/uafgov/staff-council/meetings/fy17/
https://news.uaf.edu/wp-content/uploads/2018/02/New-Tanana-Loop-map.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cTYaBeJTauY5q5EVx7-IXYsdKc-L_D-m/view?usp=sharing
http://gi.alaska.edu/media-public-information/2018-lectures

